
Serrano Creek Ranch COVID -19 Revised Guidelines Updated May 8th, 2020 

Dear SCR Boarders: 

Over the last few days, state and local governments have eased their stay-at-home orders for 

golf courses, trails, beaches, tennis courts, etc.  In keeping with these modifications, SCR is 

amending its policies as follows:  

 

1. Trainers are allowed to give lessons to SCR boarders, provided the student has all their 
own equipment, tack, and horses.  Social distancing is required. Masks and gloves are 
encouraged.   

2. Each instructor shall have a maximum of 2 students (not counting SCR boarders) on the 
stable grounds at any time. Each student will be allowed a maximum of one additional 
non-riding companion. 

3. If the trainer is providing tack, equipment, or horse(s), all of these must be sanitized 
between each student’s use. Trainers must submit a cleaning protocol to the SCR Office 
and receive approval before commencing lessons. 

4. Trainers shall meet students at the patio and escort them directly to their area. Trainers 
are required to manage all of their students and their student’s companions while they 
are on the stable grounds.  Once the lesson is completed, students shall promptly be 
escorted to their vehicle for departure.  

5. Any companion, guardian, or parent shall remain with the trainer and not be allowed to 
roam about the stable. 

6. Any future public health order may supersede some or all of these practices.  Should that 
happen, SCR will modify as appropriate. 

 
SCR boarder time limits at the stable are being relaxed.  Again please maintain proper social 
distancing. 
 

 


